Minutes from the virtual work meeting held on May 30, 2020 at 12:35pm.

Present - Carrie Cooker, Fern Strong, Billie Smith, Mark Bomalaski, Jean Wolfe, Ben Wolfe,
Mariah Lawrence

Agenda:

Plan for reopening Library.

As per the Governor’s guidelines for reopening portions of the state, the Vermont Department of
Library has come up with suggestions to help libraries come up with plans for future reopening.
Our primary focus was decided to draft a Covid reopening plan. Jean and library staff, Carrie and
Billie will come up with plan to be shared with other trustees by the end of 1st week of June.
Much of the meeting discussion was related to items to include and how the reopening would be
scheduled.

Ben suggested, and it was agreed, that the present library hours be changed to fit the needs of
staff. Change from: Monday, Wednesday, Friday 9am-noon, 2pm-5. To 9am-noon, 3pm-6.

Meeting adjourned at 1:30pm.

Next trustee meeting - Monday June 8, 2020 at 7pm.



